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Work Summary:  

• New staff IDs have been printed and distributed to all district employees.  

• Staff training sessions for the district’s new website is scheduled for the week of March 

10th – 14th. Our go live date is still set for Friday May 2nd.   

• Proof of concept with Fortigate has commenced. As we trial their endpoint, firewall, and 

filtering solution to replace our current Cisco Amp and Barracuda firewall solution.  

• Two factor authentication utilizing Cisco Duo tokens will be implemented for all building 

substitutes, bus drivers, and bus aides beginning March 17th.  

• We continue to work with Singlewire and ZeroEyes to provide full integration into our 

panic button system with ZeroEyes gun detection software.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 10:30AM on 3/7/25 

Closed Work Orders: 242 

Open Work Orders: 54 

 


